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REPORT:  Committee Vote: No Recommendation 8-0 (Council Ivey, Harrison, 

Dernoga, Franklin, Hawkins, Olson, Oriadha and Watson) Absent: Blegay, Burroughs 

and Fisher 

 

CR-026-2024 is a resolution concerning contract approvals for the purpose of 

approving certain multiyear contracts in accordance with the Prince George's County 

Charter and Subtitle 10 of the Prince George's County Code.  Specifically, multi-year 

contracts exceeding an aggregate of five hundred thousand dollars ($500,000) for 

goods and services, as well as multiyear personal service contracts exceeding an 

aggregate of one hundred thousand dollars ($100,000), must be presented for public 

review, comment, and approval action by the County Council. 

In response to questions about the contract for trash collection, Department of 

Environment (DOE) Director, Andrea Crooms, provided information about the ways 

DOE makes the contractors perform more efficiently and confirmed all the trash 

contractors are based in Prince George’s County.  Regarding complaints about the 

service, Director Crooms stated DOE investigates, meets with the contractor, and, if 

necessary, issues fines. 

   

After further discussion, the Committee of the Whole voted no recommendation 8-0. 

 


